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WHAT: Temporary Road Closure 
WHEN: Beginning May 22, 2025 – May 26, 2025 
WHERE: Streets and Intersections 
The Town of Dundurn will be completing maintenance work to complete road repairs. This work 
will take approximately three days to complete, weather permitting and barring unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
Project Details 

 
• Third Street from Second Avenue to Dundurn Avenue will be closed.  
• Third Street form Railway to Government Road.  
• Third street to Clark Street on Government Road. 
 
Work is expected to be completed by end of business day May 26, 2025. 
 
 

 
Will there be traffic and street/driveway access restrictions? 
Yes, traffic and driveway access restrictions will be in place. 
Traffic barriers will be put in place as required. 

 
 
 
The Town of Dundurn thanks you for your patience while completing road maintenance, 
we strive to further ensure the safety and health of our Community. 
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